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CACP Crime Prevention Committee
Annual Report to President for 2005-06
20 August 2006

Message/Executive Summary from the Chair

The Crime Prevention Committee is co-chaired by Chief Constable Ben
Andersen and Dorothy Franklin. The year 2005-06 was full and productive for
the Committee and its members. Contribution funding received from the Mational
Crime Prevention Centre (NCPC) has again this year allowed the Committee to
meet regularly, without having to seek funding from the CACP Safer and
Healthier Canada Fund. Funding support allowed the Committee to attend the
American Society of Criminclogy Conference in Toronto in conjunction with a
Committee planning session. Moreover, funding from the Mational Crime
Frevention Strategy enabled the Committee’s most ambitious initiative, formation
of a Coalition on Community Safety, Health and Well-being, to go ahead.

The Committee membership is stable, with vacancies filed promptly to ensure
representation from all regions. Several CACP members have reguested to join.
Unfortunately the Committee cannot accept all who wish to join, because of the
need to ensure equitable regional distribution, and to remain sufficiently modest
in size so that our funding support from the NCPC is not at risk.

We enjoy active participation fram members who bring federal, provineial,
municipal and Aboriginal perspectives from the table, and from the non-
governmental sector, which is a first for this Committes to our knowledge.
Attendance at Committee meetings has been reliable, and individual Committee
members have been active nationally and locally on behalf of the CACP.

The main focus of our work this year has been the Coalition on Community
Safety, Health and Well-being. This is the most ambitious initiative of our
Committee in memaory, and will require a sustained commitment in the coming
years and, we hope, beyond. A detailed report follows.

The Committes acknowledges with thanks the support of the Government of
Canada in the form of resource persons from the NMCPC at Public Safety Canada,
and the RCMP. The Committee also thanks the CACP National Office, whose
support to our Committee initiatives is instrumental in sustaining our level of
activity.

Committee Mandate/Objective

The CACP, through its Crime Prevention Committee, is committed fo providing
leadership in adopting and promaoting a comprehensive, inclusive approach
addressing the root causes of crime and social disorder. The CACP supports
positive social change to enhance the guality of life for our diverse communities.
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